

May 26, 2023

Miquette Gerber RSI Team 2597 Legacy Way Grand Junction, CO 81501

Re: SR-11 Mine, Permit No. M-1977-451, Comments on Highbury's Proposed Reclamation Activities

Dear Mrs. Gerber,

Thank you for providing the description of Highbury's proposed 2023 reclamation related activities. The Division is in support of Highbury completing the tasks proposed, and any other reclamation related activities.

If you require additional information, or have concerns please feel free to contact me. Direct contact can be made at the Division's Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 303-866-3567 Ext. 8187 or by email at lucas.west@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Lucas West

Environmental Protection Specialist Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety

Cc: Travis Marshall, DRMS

